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Nathan Bickford

Polished Concrete Floors LLC
501 N. Orlando Ave.

Suite #313 MC 232

Winter Park, FL 32789

Dear Nathan:

Thanks for Polished Concrete Floors® help in completing the Artegon Renovation project. Although it
was a very difficult renovation project with many revisions during construction your personnel were very
helpful in completing the project on time. They were always very professional in their approach to
solving problems and were truly team players. Your company was a key player in satisfying the Owner’s
shifting requirements on this large project. I thoroughly enjoyed working with your professional staff
assigned to the project. '

As with any project of this size and scope there were many challenges to overcome and you were always
willing to help us resolve the issues and find a way for all trades to work together. Please pass along my
sincere thanks to your team for a job well done, and I look forward to future opportunities for us to work
together. Please do not hesitate to use me a reference.

Sincerely,
Aagaard-Juergegfsen, L

Carl Specht
Project Manager

AAGAARD-JUERGENSEN, LLC

5695 Beggs Road ¢ Orlando, Florida 32810 * 407.298.1550 * Fax 407.298.1445
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